
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 29 February: P&C Mufti Day for Easter Raffle 

Friday 1 March: PSSA Starts 

Tuesday 5 March: Mt Druitt Zone Swimming Carnival @ Blacktown Aquatic Centre 

Tuesday 12 March: Fundraiser – Dress up as a Musician 

Minchinbury Mentions 
I would just like to say thank you to everybody for the positive thoughts and messages that I have been 

receiving. Don’t forget that even though I’m going on leave, you are all stuck with me because I will be 

coming back!! 😊 

Take care of yourselves and my wonderful students. These are the students that I am kind enough to 

share with you. See you soon. 

 

Just a couple of reminders… 

Front school gate opens at 8:20am 

Please do not send your children to school before 8:20am unless they are going to before school care. The 

front gates do not open until 8:20am. 

If you have to drop your child at the front gate a few minutes before 8:20am, please direct them to stand 

or sit sensibly. Children shouldn’t be running up and down the pathway. 

It is not the school’s responsibility to supervise students before the school gates open. 

If you need to access before school care, then please contact Camp Australia. 

 

Mobile phones at school 

All students who bring a mobile phone to school must either keep their phone in their bag throughout the 

day or leave their phone at the office in the morning and then pick it up in the afternoon. 

No student is to make private phone calls or send messages through the day. 

Parents/carers wanting to contact their child throughout the school day need to call the office. 

 

Miss Rebecca Webster 

Principal 
Upcoming events for the next two weeks 

29 Feb:  P&C Mufti Day for Easter Raffle; 2:15pm Stage 3 Assembly 

1 March: PSSA starts; Clean Up Schools Day; 2:15pm Stage 1 Assembly 

5 March: Mt Druitt Zone Swimming Carnival 

8 March: Breakfast Club begins 

12 March: Fundraiser – Dress up as a Musician 

  

     Minchinbury Public School 
202 McFarlane Drive 

Minchinbury, 2770 Principal: Miss Webster 

https://www.facebook.com/minchinburyps 

www.minchinbur-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

27 February 2024 

St Marys Rugby League Club 

donated footballs to MPS. Thank 

you! The connection between MPS 

and the club is that the donation 

came from a man who’s daughter 

used to be our school captain. 

This is why Minchinbury is such a 

great place to be. 

https://www.facebook.com/minchinburyps
http://www.minchinbur-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 

15 February 2024 ES1 Kindergarten drop off arrangements for Week 4 

15 February 2024 All students Meet the Teacher 

19 February 2024 All students Meet the Teacher 

22 February 2024 All students Principal's attendance letter  

22 February 2024 All students Community Letter – Miss Webster 

23 February 2024 All students P&C Mufti Day 

23 February 2024 All students Nut Awareness Policy 

 

Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

2024 P&C 

On 15 February we held our P&C AGM. I would like to thank our community members for 

attending. Our P&C executive team for this year is: 

 

   President    Fiona Walker 

   Vice President   Nazli Goker 

   Secretary    Sonya Ramke 

   Treasurer    Tanie Diputado 

   Fundraising Coordinator  Laura O’Neill 

 

Our P&C. Come and join us and have your say. 

Fiona Walker – second from the left 

Sonya Ramke – bottom right 

Tanie Diputado – top right 

Laura O’Neill – third from the left 

 
 

Next P&C meeting: 

Thursday 14 March @ 5:30pm in the library. 

All welcome!!!!! 
  

President:  Fiona Walker    Vice President: Nazli Goker 

Secretary:  Sonya Ramke    Treasurer: Tanie Diputado 

Fundraising Coordinator: Laura O’Neill 

     P&C News 



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Bunji Awards 
The students below were presented with a Bunji Award at the Monday morning assembly. Congratulations! 

 

2023 Colour Run Trophy 
As a thank you, the organisers of last year’s colour run sent us a trophy with the amount that we raised – 

$19,821. Not bad at all, Minchinbury! 

  



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Merit Awards 
The following students have received a merit award since the beginning of the year. Congratulations. 

Respectful Merit Awards  Safe Merit Awards   Learner Merit Awards 

       
             

 
          

 

 

 

 

 

 



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Year 6 Shirt Presentation 
Our Year 6 students have received their Year 6 shirts as part of the school’s acknowledgement that these 

students are the leaders of our school. 

Every Year 6 student received a free shirt to say thank you for being a part of Minchinbury Public School. The 

school is proud to subsidise the cost of these shirts so that all of our Year 6 students can wear them proudly. 
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Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Swimming Carnival 

On Wednesday 14 February, our Year 3 to 6 students participated in our annual swimming carnival. We had a wonderful 

time. It was great to have a ‘normal’ swimming carnival again.  

Thank you to Mr Pasfield and the team of teachers who organised this carnival for us. 

 

Bird House Captains: Klare and Destiny with the Swimming Carnival perpetual trophy. 

 

 

 

  

2024 Swimming Carnival 

Results 

1st place: Bird 

2nd place: Hargrave 

3rd place: Smithy 

4th place: Hinkler 



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) focus 

This fortnight’s PBL focus is: 

Following Teacher Instructions 

Immediately 
 

 

 





  



  



Reminder for Community Members 

We have a very respectful community at MPS. At every enrolment interview, I present the 

Parent/Carer Code of Conduct and ask adult community members to go to a staff member if they 

have a problem. I particularly highlight, “If you have a problem with another child, please do not 

approach that child. Please see a staff member so that they can sought any problems.” 

Adult community members approaching children who are not their own can be very frightening 

for the child being approached. Please consider how you would feel if an adult community 

member approached your child about a perceived problem. Please see a staff member and then 

let the staff member find out more information about a problem. 

All of our students, whether they have done the right or the wrong thing, should be able to feel 

safe when they are on our school grounds. 

Please be assured that staff members will follow up problems for you. 

I have included below a page from our Parent/Carer Code of Conduct. 

Rebecca Webster 

Principal 

  



Excerpts from 

Supporting your K-2 child at NSW schools 
https://curriculum.nsw.edu.au/resources/teaching-resources 

 

https://curriculum.nsw.edu.au/resources/teaching-resources


 



 



 

 

  



 



 

 



 


